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I submit my support for the continuation of the Enterprise Zone Program on behalf of 

Jireh Semiconductor, Inc.  This Program has provided us with a financial savings 

which has helped fuel our ability to do business in Hillsboro.  The continuation will 

help us in our future plans to grow as well.  We appreciate your consideration for the 

continuation of this important program. 

 

Kathy Bishop, HR Director 

Jireh Semiconductor, Inc. 


